From: Carroll, Michael (OC)

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 7:44 AM

To: rob@redwoodrob.com; Laurie Lile

Cc: tbarnett@inlandenergy.com; Walters.Julie@epa.gov; jledford@cityofpalmdale.org; Smith.Kristi@epa.gov
Subject: RE: Courtesy service Palmdale 11-07

Hello Mr. Simpson.

Thank you for forwarding this on behalf of Ms. Williams. | assume that she is one of the parties that you were referring to
in your threatening e-mail of March 13, 2012 (reproduced below). Can you please clarify the relationship between you
and Ms. Williams as it relates to these proceedings?

Thank you.

Michael J. Carroll

LATHAM s WATKINS LLp
650 Town Center Drive

20th Floor

Costa Mesa, CA 92626-1925
Direct Dial: +1.714.755.8105
Fax: +1.714.755.8290

Email: michael.carroll@lw.com
http.//www.lw.com

From: rob@redwoodrob.com [mailto:rob@redwoodrob.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 12:59 PM

To: Laurie Lile

Subject: palmdale interventions

Hi Ms. Lile, I just wanted to let you know that it looks like a number of the parties who participated and
those that were excluded from participation intend to intervene in our proceeding before the EPA. I am
afraid that resolution will be out of my hands soon. I am sure that you will get official notice when they
do. I think that we will take that permit away and the project will be dead under the new PM2.5 rules. If
the City wants the project it seems that additional consideration of an algal sequestration demonstration
project should occur.

Rob

From: rob@redwoodrob.com [mailto:rob@redwoodrob.com]

Sent: Sunday, March 25, 2012 6:56 PM

To: Laurie Lile; Carroll, Michael (OC)

Cc: tharnett@inlandenergy.com; Walters.Julie@epa.gov; jledford@cityofpalmdale.org; Smith.Kristi@epa.gov
Subject: Courtesy service Palmdale 11-07

Attached please find the Motion for Intervention By Jane Williams for the Palmdale EAB proceeding. It has
been filed with the Board



Thank you
Rob Simpson



